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Apprenticeships and Traineeships

At about this time of the year many organisations start to advertise for their Apprentice-

ship and Traineeships for 2021. Nystar in Port Pirie have been actively promoting their

intake over the media and | have put notice sin our daily notice bulletins about other

opportunities for Dental Traineeships and apprenticeships with MEGT, Students have

been asked to come and see me to get the details. Remembering that these opportuni-

ties i n many cases come up once a year and don
long. Please contact me at PHS if you would like further information about these opportu-

nities.

Year 10 Work Experience
Year 10 students will get their first taste of Work Experience in Week 8 of Term 4 / Mon 30 th
Nov 0 Fri 4h Dec. Students involved in the VET courses we offer are strongly encouraged

to seek a placement with a business that aligns to their VET course 0 e.g. Cert 2 Auto
students would look for a week placement at a local auto servicing business. Year 10
student s, itds not too early to start thinking

ence. The way to go about this is to go to the business and ask if they would be

prepared to host you for a week of work experience. You will need to have the dates of

the Work Experience Week with you when you approach the business so they can check

if these dates wild/l work for them. Usually bus
itds best to get in early and book your Work E
near future | will be talking to the Year 10 students about this process and handing out

the Work experience forms that need to be filled in so work experience can happen. You

cannot do school organised work experience without the form being completed and

signed off by all parties involved. = The work experience week cannot be used to work at

your part time job for a week.  Work experience is considered compulsory by the Educa-

tion Department and an important part of Career planning because it is an extension of

the work you have done in as part of the PLP (Personal Learning Plan). Please contact

me at PHS on 86512306 if you have any questions or need more information.

Community Bakery Project

A group of committed local people applied for and were successful at gaining a grant

to establish the start of what could be a Community Bakery Project. This project is in its
planning stage with more organisational details to come to hand as this process contin-
ues. Very soon we will be looking for people interested in taking part of courses to train in
Bakery and running a small business. If you think you might be interested in being part of
this project please contact me at PHS. This project could have a very exciting outcome
for our local community.

Jenny Coe



PHS Learning Centre Assembly

Term 3 Week 5 Assembly by the Learning Centre

LC students presented assembly Thursday 20th August. Thanks to Lily -Rose for reading
the Welcome to Country as an opening to assembly.

The wording for the National Anthem was attached to the wall for students to read,
Hayden kindly showed the school where the song was up to as everyone sang along.

The LC students explained some of their learning, each taking a turn. They had mini
tables on display for the school to see, completed to a very good standard.

Thank you to Kathy for providing details about the year 8 and 9 Soccer trip to
Booreroo. Thanks go to the senior boys Max, Jaxon and Eli for explaining how teams
played for boys netball, Badminton and volleyball as part of their
SACE PE. Alkira spoke about the design of the school yearbook cover - which can be
voted on in the Library in the coming weeks.

Well done to all high attendance students for gaining extra points to their teams.

Ros Francis

Joel and
Hayden
showing off
their Wood
Tech work.



